
The Ursuline Academy Ilford 

16-19 Tuition Fund Statement  

 

The funding is ring-fenced for: 

• Small group tuition for students currently on a 16-19 study programme. 
• Students who have not achieved grade 5 or above in GCSE English and/or Maths. 
• Priority should be given to students who have not achieved a grade 4 in English and/or 

Maths at GCSE. 

After carefully considering the possible uses of this extra funding, we have decided that we will use it 
to provide catch-up help and support for 8 students who are in the most need as they: 

• Are currently studying 16-19 study programmes  
• And have not yet achieved a grade 4 in GCSE Maths. 

Specifically, the funding will be used to provide extra small-group tuition for these students in 
addition to purchasing some extra resources to help them prepare for their GCSE mathematics 
assessment. 


